
From: Ruchika Angrish
To: Jennifer Mayhew
Subject: Fwd: Application Number ZBA9-17-RA
Date: May-01-17 8:43:42 AM

For addendum 

Sent from my iPhone

Begin forwarded message:

From: BILL GLOBENSKY 
Date: April 29, 2017 at 9:47:13 AM EDT
To: "ruchika.angrish@brant.ca" <ruchika.angrish@brant.ca>
Subject: Application Number ZBA9-17-RA
Reply-To: BILL GLOBENSKY 

Good morning:  I am responding to the "notice of application for re-zoning" concerning Gary
Zylstra.  We have lived in Burford for over 30 years and have used Mr Zylstra's bike
recycling/repair since the beginning.  Every small town should have this specialty, we are
very lucky.
So our family is in full support of Gary Zylstra's property being re-zoned by the County to
continue as a Small Home Based Bicycle Business.

Thank you very much,
Sheryl and Bill Globensky.




